Date: October 3, 2018

To: WBCCI Caravan Committee Chairman

Subject: Financial Review of 2018 SW Adventure Caravan

We, the undersigned, 
 

On October 3, 2018, reviewed the financial information provided by Elna and Jay Thompson, caravan leaders of the 2018 SW Adventure caravan.  We have reviewed the documentation provided by the Thompson’s and will verbally report our opinions to the caravan participants at the October 4, 2018 driver’s meeting in Acoma, NM.  Our opinion is that the records reflect the actual and true spending of the caravan expenses to date.

Tommy Phipps

Bill Racavich

